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The CAC held its second PBPA Talk in Q4, this one conducted in Midland on 12 November.  
The first PBPA Talk was held earlier in the year in Pecos.  At the Q4 PBPA Talk, attendees 
heard a presentation from Elaine McGruder about the I20 Wildlife Preserve and the 
importance of playas throughout the Permian Basin. The CAC is planning additional PBPA 
Talks in 2019 throughout the Permian Basin, including possible events in Andrews and 
Stanton in the near future.  In addition, the CAC continues to work with PBPA on county 
specific fact sheets and issue-specific talking points.


